From: Doug Cardente <doug@cardente.com>

Date: April 24, 2014, 9:56:59 AM EDT

To: Luke Davidson <luke@mainecraftdistilling.com>
Subject: Re: Letter of approval

Hi Luke,

We would need a certificate of insurance for sure.
With that said if you want to, go ahead.

Doug

On Thu, Apr 24, 2014 at 9:26 AM, Luke Davidson <luke@mainecraftdistilling.com>
wrote:

Hi Doug,

I have a person that wants to set up a small food cart a few days a week in front of our
space . She just needs a letter of approval from the landlord for the city. If this is ok with
you would you mind writing such a letter? Her name is Gloria Pearse. A very brief email
would be enough,

Thanks

Luke




